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NOTIFICATION

ADMISSION TO PG MEDICAL COURSES - 2024

THE LIST OF APPLICANTS UPLOADED DEFECTIVE DOCUMENTS
PUBLISHED

The list of candidates, who have uploaded defective documents for proof of their
claim for reservation under various categories, for admission to PG Medical Courses
has been published in the website www.cee.kerala.gov.in. To rectify these defects,
candidates must log into the 'PG MEDICAL 2024 Candidate Portal' using their
application number and password. On their profile page, the applicants can view
details of the defects under the 'Memo Details' menu. The last date for uploading the
necessary documents online to rectify these defects is 06.11.2024, 11.59 PM.
 Candidates were already given two spells for rectifying the defects in their
applications/documents.  However, a number of candidates have not rectified the
defects even after repeated opportunities.  No further chance will be given for
rectifying the defects in the applications and documents uploaded.  For those
candidates who fails to rectify the defects in their Nativity documents within the
stipulated time, their communal and special reservation benefits will be cancelled.
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